
Blue Knights Meeting, KC Metro Chapter Minutes 

February 20, 2017 

 

The February meeting of the KC Metro Chapter, Blue Knights, met at Senior Tequilas, 6502 N. Oak 

Traffic way, Kansas City, Missouri 64118, on February 20, 2017. There were 21 members and guests 

present for the meeting. After a good supper, the meeting was opened by Sergeant at Arms Dusty 

Wallace and chaired by President Tim Hicks. The meeting was opened at 7:00 PM. 

President Hicks reported if not booked rooms in St. Joseph, there are 14 rooms left for conference.  

Do we still want to do the memorial ride in May, , it is the 1st Saturday in May. It will be May 6th his year. 

We have been doing this ride for over fifteen years and will continue.  

Vice President Bill Evans reported he has nothing. 

Treasurer Richard Weidemeyer reported that the  conference preparations are going well. He discussed 

the ride on Friday to the National Guard Air Base needed a head count to ensure the arrangements.  

Since the City Union Mission will hold their annual run, and since the Chapter has their conference the 

same weekend we would not be able to accommodate them with our assistance. Of course, those who 

do not attend the conference may go to the City Union Mission. 

Sergeant at Arms Dusty Wallace requested assistance in helping fix his ailing motorcycle.  

Secretary Richard Gooch present but no report. 

Road Captain Mark Adams reported the 50/50 drawing was won by Stan Rogers. He won $30.50. He 

donated $20.00 back in to the chapter. 

There is a Wide-Open Bike Show at the KCI Expo this weekend.  

Social Director Al Person reported Peace be With You. 

Quartermaster Glen Harmon reported he had nothing. 

Past President Rodney Phillips reported he had no report. 

Safety Officer Stan Rogers reported had no report. He has received no information on recalls. 

St Michael’s Report by Stan Rogers he had nothing at current time. We did the goodie bags that was a 

good success.  

New Business had nothing brought forward. 

For the Good of the Chapter had nothing brought forward. 

The meeting for March will be Sunday, March 20, 2017, at 1:00PM. The location of the meeting will be 

announced.  

The meeting was adjourned by President Hicks.  

Respectfully Submitted by Richard Gooch, Secretary 



 

Respectfully Submitted  

Richard Gooch, Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 


